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Expanding Tufting Options with More Machines

I’d like to thank the Miller Arts program for the minigrant award of $500 to help
contribute to my fourth-year tufting project. With this money I was able to purchase extra
machines for this project that I was not originally aware I needed for my art award. I now have
three extra tufting machines that will allow me to tuft in three different piling lengths as well as
both cut and loop pilings. While the actual tufting has yet to come with the rest of my art award,
I have gathered all of my materials and have been plotting out the basics of the rugs which I will
finalize as more thesis details come.




